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                                                                                                               Tuesday 24th July 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy summer and hope you all enjoy your 
quality family time together. Please remember that Wednesday 5th  and Thursday 6th September are PD 
days. We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Friday 7th September. 
 
Today we have said goodbye to some children who will be starting their next chapter of their school 
career at other schools. I am sure we will hear how they are getting on from their siblings. 
We also said farewell to Mrs Millichamp, Miss Kiddy, and Miss Holloway. We wish both teachers the best 
of luck in their new schools, all have promised to stay in touch. 
 
Finally, I would like to share with you some good news from September Mrs Jenkins, Mrs Lockwood, Mrs 
Masson and Mr Sharp will be my senior leadership team supporting me to moving the school forward. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Kath Parkin 
Headteacher 
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